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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
     

       

The Bread Foundation’s contact person 

in the Bihor region of Romania, Mr. 

Ghita Anddrasi, appealed for help for 

food to ten poor Roma families with 

many children in the village of Gepiu. 

He visited the families consisting of 20 

adults and 77 children, i.e. a total of 97 

people, and noted what food items they 

need most and handed over the food in a black plastic 

bag to each family, who were very grateful for the 

help. But even if food is the most important thing for 

the moment, there is a lot that needs to be fixed in the 

houses they live in, which often lack both real doors 

and windows. It is hard to imagine living like that 

when winter is approaching. And although nearly a hundred people received help 

now, there are of course many more who need help. But many small drops you 

know… and we are happy about this drop.  

            

 

 

Warm thanks from the SB Foundation to each donor! 
through the board Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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